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I have the honor to speak on behalf of the European Union and its Member States

The



Mister Chair,

Over the past 20 years The EU and its Member States have strongly promoted human rights and
anti-discrimination, gender equality and women's empowerment and provided considerable
support for the implementation of the ICPD Programme of Action in areas such as education,
health services, safe drinking water and sanitation, benefiting millions, women and men, girls
and boys, older and younger, especially the most vulnerable, thus contributing to reduce
inequalities.

Development and human rights are interrelated and we are committed to move towards a
rights-based approach in EU development
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